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2025 – 2026 Budget
❖The annual audit is scheduled for the week of October 6th.

❖The budget report that is included in the October Board information will have updated 
beginning fund balances for FY26 which reflects how the budget performed in FY25.

❖An enrollment update will also be shared with the Board in October.

❖In late October or early November, a budget revision will be done for all funds.  At that time, 
the prior year audit will be completed, fall enrollment will be finalized and new staff information 
will be updated.




